
Dear 
 
We are writing to you to let you know that 
some of the specialist health services for 
people with learning disabilities are moving. 
 
 
 
 
 
All of the services that were based at 
Mansion House at Leicester Frith will be 
moving on the 1st, 2nd and 3rd June 2016. 
 
This is because we can not use Mansion 
House any more 



If you come to clinics to visit the doctors 
or psychologists, you will now go to either:- 
 
 
A clinic at the Agnes Unit, which is just 5 
minutes  
away from Mansion House by car 
 
 
Or to Gwendolen House which is at the 
Leicester General Hospital site 
 
When you get an appointment we will check  
which is the best place and send you more 
information 
 
 



If someone from the specialist learning 
disability team sees you at home, this will stay 
the same. 
 
 
 
 
 
A lot of our staff will move from  
Mansion House to Bridge Park Plaza. 
 
This is in Thurmaston. This will be our main 
offices. 
 
Our phone number will be 0116 295 5200.  
If you do not have the new number for anyone 
please ring this number and they will help you. 
 


